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Monday, 8th August 2022                                                                                 SWS/ACD/2022-23/28 

                                                                                       

 Dear Parent 
 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

                                                                                                                                                                                  
                                                                   National De-worming Day 

The National Deworming Day is scheduled to be observed on 10th August, 2022 and Mop-up day on 

17th August, 2022 across the country under the advisory of Ministry of Health and Family Welfare in 

collaboration with Ministry of Women and Child Development and Department of School Education 

and Literacy respectively. Intensive awareness generation activities focusing benefits of consuming 

Albendazole and adopting sanitation and hygiene practices are the need of the hour. 

Keeping in mind the safety of our children, we request you to kindly de-worm your child (if the child 

is not de-wormed earlier) after consulting your family doctor and send us the acknowledgement 

through the child’s school diary. 

Thanking you for your support and cooperation. 

                                                                                  
Warm regards 

 

 

 

Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 
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